1/14 News

[bookmark: _GoBack]Happy Monday!  It’s been SO nice to see the sun at recess! 
Just a couple notes this week:

-We are knee-deep in our fun first grade unit about penguins!!  Last week we learned about maps, including where penguins live, and we began to expand our knowledge of how non-fiction books work.  Today we began writing our own ABC book about penguins.  

-Our spelling words this week are:  take, every, away, there, where.  

-Keep your child reading at home, above all else!!

Have a great week,

D. Beaupre

